



12th October 2018

Dear Parents

We are writing to inform you that we will be increasing the price of school meals with effect from Monday 29th October 2018 to £2.20 per meal. Children in Early Years and KS1 will continue to have Universal Free School Meals in line with the Government guidelines.

This is a decision that we have very reluctantly had to make but we feel that we have done very well to maintain our prices for the last 4 years, while still managing to provide quality meals for the children.

We know that school dinners here at Leedon are very good value, and hope you will continue to support us in our aim to provide your children with fresh, nutritious food each day.

Mr R. Benson Head Teacher

Boleman

Dawn Thyme for Lunch Claire Thyme for Lunch